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ONE Voice for Child Care 
Advocacy Day for Adequate Funding

JOIN US IN SALEM ON 
MAY 16TH TO URGE 
LEGISLATURES TO 
INVEST IN EARLY 
LEARNING. 

8:45 am - 2:30 pm 
DHS Building room 160 
500 Summer St NE

Join ONE Voice for Child Care for a Day of  Action at the Capitol where we 
will march, rally and meet with our legislators to advocate for adequate 
funding for Early Childhood Programs across the state. 

Join us for an invigorating morning of  advocacy in action! We will meet at the Department of  
Human Services building room 160 for registration and a brief  legislation update.  We will then 
take our messages to the street with a solidarity mini-march down to the capitol.  Bring your signs 
and loud voices! We will congregate on the steps of  the Capitol to share stories and rally on behalf  
of  Oregon’s children and families.  

To RSVP complete the registration form at:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F2292RR 
Please Register by Friday, May 12th. 
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Agenda 
Tuesday, May 16th 2017 

DHS Building Room #160

8:45   Check-in – pick up your packet and name tag  

9:10    Orientation and Legislation Update  
 Welcome: Anneliese Sheahan – Oregon AFSCME 

 Packet review, visit protocol, and talking points 
  
9:30    March to the Capitol 

     
 10:00  Rally on the Capitol steps 
     Legislative guest speaker 
     5 minute speeches from participants 
      
 10:30  Tour of the Capitol   

11:00  Scheduled visits (House and Senate)  

12:00  Lunch (on your own) 

1:00    Scheduled visits 

2:00    Debrief and how to maintain our efforts   
 

Oregon’s economic future depends upon an accessible, affordable system of  safe, 
quality childcare. Strengthening investments in early childhood care and education 
will improve developmental and educational outcomes for Oregon’s children. With 
cuts and cost containment on the table, it’s time to look at increasing the state’s 
revenue to meet the needs of  Oregon’s kids. 


